
 

 

 
 
 
 

That’s Why We Praise Him 
             In Christ Alone 
 

Dismissal of children for Children and Worship 
 
                     March Sermon Series:  Marching Orders 

             “Don’t Forget Provisions and Protection ” 
 

 Genesis 12:1-3   
                             Page 11 in Church Bible  

*Hymnal  139 Great Is Thy Faithfulness (vss 1,3) 
               *Please remain seated while the offering is taken. 
                 Prayer requests should be placed in the offering plate. 
          Hymnal  705 It is Well with My Soul (vss 1,3)  
 

*Children and Worship for young children (ages two and older) will meet the 
storyteller at the back of the sanctuary and go to the Education Wing and have 
their worship time together, then return to the sanctuary during the last hymns. 
Childcare is available for those 2 years and younger. 

 

 

 
 



 

Fellowship time will follow Morning Worship and you are invited. Coffee, 
water, and cookies will be served. 
 
Have a prayer request?  By the hymnals, are Prayer Request Cards.  Mark 
the request and how you want the prayer request managed publicly or 
confidential.  Publicly we will share that on our email prayer chain-
confidential that the request will go to Randal Wubbels.  Place the request 
in the offering plate. 
 

Two adult classes meet following Fellowship Time and both meet in the 
Education Wing.  One studies the Sunday School Guide.  The other class is 
using the book Walking with Christ.  

 

*Consistory will meet at 6:30 p.m.  Please note the day and time change.  
 
Welcome to Chet and Lexie! So blessed to have Chet and Lexi with our 
church in Holland. We are here to help encourage and support the great 
work they do with Norris Middle school and High School students.  

                   Wednesday Nights Alive  
       The meal is from 5:30-6:10 p.m. Serving pulled pork sandwich cheesy 

potato, vegetables, and dessert. 
       Bible Classes for 2 years old through high school children start at 6:10-  
       7:30 p.m.  
 

Before Morning Worship free Blood Pressure checks are available in our 
Education Wing 
 

March 14 Dorothy Helmink will celebrate 96 years young!!  Happy Birthday, 
Dorothy, we are thankful for you and your faithful service in our church. 
We celebrate you this week. 
 
WinGS (Women in God’s Service) February mission project is Crisis 
Pregnancy Center.  Their needs are newborn and size 5 & 6 diapers, baby 
wash, new or gently used boys’ size 24-month to 2T winter clothes, and 
maternity clothes. 



We need volunteers to deliver the Toss Box donations to the City Mission 
Help Center.  Please sign up on the sheet located on the Information Desk.  
If you have questions, see Ann Wubbels.  It’s not hard! 
 
Our list of greeters needs to be updated.  You will find the sign-up sheet on 
the Information Desk.  This is a fantastic way to welcome our members and 
visitors to worship. 
 
Care Groups for 2023 are in your church mailboxes. 
 
Plans are moving right along for Vacation Bible School this summer.  We 
will have VBS June 19-23.  This year’s theme is Food Truck Party  Judy 
Nyhof is chair and volunteers are appreciated.  VBS is a fun learning 
experience for all. 
Now we know the date for VBS and some of the needed supplies: Empty 
cardboard Paper Towel Rolls. Please give the towel rolls to Susan O’Connor 
or place the empty rolls in room #6 in the Education Wing. 
 

Our missionaries: Brian and Beth Bruxvoort, Mike and Amber DeBoer, and 
the P’s (name withheld). 
  
No longer able to attend worship at Holland Church: Henrietta Liesveld and 
Evelyn Essink at Haven Manor, and Barb Sears at Orchard Park, Lincoln NE.  
 

You may view past sermons on our streaming site: YouTube - Holland 
Church Nebraska 

You can access both the bulletin and newsletter from our website. Go to 
www.thehollandchurch.org and click on “News.”  

Contact information for Pastor Anthony: 
     402-984-3702  call or text him          Church phone: 402-792-2004 
                              Office hours 9 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.     Monday-Friday 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.thehollandchurch/


Sign up to serve cookies during our Fellowship Time. There are cookies in 
the freezer for you to serve if you want. You are responsible for making 
coffee and serving and cleaning up.  

 
 

Our liturgical cloth is purple for preparation and penitence. 

 
Information for newsletters is due in the last week of the month.                                      

Bulletin information is due by Thursday at 1:00 p.m. 

 

Serving Today Next Week 

Child Care   

Children and Worship Gary Pence Christian Townsend 

Coffee 
Keri Pritschau, 

 Janis Walvoord,  
Jamie Prange 

Dorothy Helmink’s 
Family  

Greeter 
March 

Ron and Karen Liesveld 
April  

Gary Pence 

Mission Project Week March 12 Week March 19 

Toss Box Kevin Cramer Randal and Ann Wubbels 


